
OTTAWA, 85th October, 1980.

Dear Sir,-
In the first Issue of the Journal a list 

purporting to contain the names, titles, and addresses 
of the members was published, but several errors have 
crept in and it is to be reprinted in our next issue >^
In order to have it as nearly as possible correct would 
you be good enough to send roe your name, titles, and. 
address. From information gathered in this way it is 
proposed to compile the next list of names and addresses 
in the hope that it may then bo cor.root

Yours truly,
A.JI. 1MŒHS,

ZA7. J


